
 
 

 

2014 July 15 
 
RE: FCC ID: V95-VTP & IC: 7591A-VTP 
 
This radio contains the STM32W radio chip that has been discontinued by the manufacturer 
STMicroelectronics; as such, we have been required to find a replacement.  The replacement we have 
found is the EM357 radio chip from Silicon Labs.  This new chip is pin for pin compatible and the same 
basic function as the old chip. 
 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Emmanuel Stathopoulos 
Certification Engineer 
 
 
 


